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Meeting Minutes 
 

Due to shutdowns and restrictions imposed at the onset of the coronavirus pandemic, the Waltham 
Conservation Commission meeting scheduled for March 19, 2020 did not take place. All business 
scheduled for this meeting was continued to later meetings. Meetings resumed on the posted 
schedule on April 16, 2020. Meetings from that date until April 2022 were conducted remotely. 


